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For Immediate Release        June 25, 2018 
 

$30,000 Raised at 2018 Hospice Memorial Golf Tournament 
 
Barre, VT – The 22nd Annual Hospice Memorial Golf Tournament was held on Wednesday, 
June 20 at the Country Club of Barre. Twenty one teams gathered for a day of golf, a silent 
auction, a Red Sox ticket raffle, and a delicious barbecue dinner provided by a top sponsor, 
New England Excess Exchange. 

Sandy Rousse, CVHHH’s President & CEO, 
welcomed players, volunteers, and guests with 
a reminder that hospice is about life. She said: 
“Hospice creates opportunities for patients, 
families, and friends to focus on moments that 
will remain in the hearts of those left behind 
forever. With the proceeds from this event, our 
Hospice team can help create more of these 
special moments.” Stephen Connor, of Connor 

Contracting, an Eagle Sponsor, kicked off the Tournament, and off went the golf carts. 

With the outpouring of support from individuals and businesses, CVHHH raised over $30,000 to 
support CVHHH Hospice. 

Event Sponsors 

 Tournament Co-Sponsors Granite Financial Group & Employer Sponsored Programs, LLC 

 Dinner Sponsor NE Excess Exchange 

 Hospice Memorial Sponsor Jeremy Drown and Bonnie Chouinard, In Memory of Barry 
Chouinard 

 Hole-in-one Sponsor Cody Chevrolet 

 Entry Gift Sponsor Capitol Plaza Hotel and Conference Center 

 Golf Cart Sponsor Maple Capital Management, Inc. 

 
About CVHHH 
Central Vermont Home Health & Hospice (CVHHH) is a full-service, not-for-profit Visiting 
Nurse Association committed to providing high-quality, medically-necessary home health and 
hospice care to all central Vermonters regardless of ability to pay. CVHHH also provides long-
term care and health promotion services. To learn more about CVHHH's services, visit 
www.cvhhh.org.  


